
WSUSOM podcast on leadership in medicine 
Leading the Rounds 
 
Peter Dimitrion and Caleb Sokolowski, WSUSOM students, have created a podcast on 
leadership in medicine called Leading the Rounds.  They note that “Leadership 
development is overlooked in contemporary medical education, yet medical students 
and physicians find themselves in leadership roles from the beginning of their training.  
Leading the Rounds is a podcast focused on disseminating ideas in leadership 
development for medical trainees.  In our most recent episode, we interviewed Dr. 
Brent James, who has been on the forefront of quality improvement and named one of 
Medicine's 100 Most Influential People.  In this episode, we discuss Value-Based Care 
and what Dr. James sees as the Future of Medicine.”  See the Leading the Rounds 
website for more information!  
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